

ROBOTIC PARKING SYSTEMS, INC. NEWSLETTER ISSUE 29



We Wish All of You a Safe and Happy Holiday Season, and a Prosperous New Year

When Santa made an early stop at the Robotic Parking Systems' garage even he enjoyed the safety, security and premium valet service of the automated parking system.

Carrying around a heavy load of gifts can be wearing, and no one likes to walk up and down stairs and around parking decks - if they remember where they parked "the sleigh." It's much more convenient to use grade level parking terminals. And, since no one enters the inside of the parking garage, any packages Santa leaves behind are secure from theft.

Robotic Parking Systems would like to extend our best wishes to you and your families for a wonderful holiday season and a happy New Year!

We look forward to working with you in 2013.

The Editor

VISIT US ONLINE







Robotic Parking Systems, Inc. 727.539.7275 info@roboticparking.com

www.roboticparking.com